From: David King

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 5:49 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Subject: Please Don't Split Zilker Neighborhood

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Honorable Members of the Austin Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission,

Please do not split the Zilker Neighborhood between District 5 and District 9. Please leave the Zilker Neighborhood in District
5. Based on the proposed preliminary map, a large section of the Zilker neighborhood would become part of District 9.
The Zilker neighborhood would be split between District 5 and District 9.

The area of the neighborhood bounded by South Lamar Boulevard, Barton Springs Road, and Lady Bird Lake would become
part of District 9. This area includes Sterzing Street, Toomey Road, Jessie Street and Josephine Street. In addition, the
proposed boundary for District 9 will expand to include the area of the Zilker neighborhood between Kinney Avenue and
Union Pacific Railroad from Lady Bird Lake to West Oltorf Street.

Please do not split the Zilker Neighborhood between District 5 and District 9. Please leave the Zilker Neighborhood in District
5.

Thank you for considering my comments and your service.
Regards,

David King

Zilker Neighborhood Resident

City Council District 5
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